Activities/Accomplishments
The Pennsauken Environmental Commission (PEC) was reinvigorated in the fall of 2012 when monthly public meetings began.  PEC was reorganized in January 2013. The following is a list of activities and Accomplishments from 2015 as well as the beginning of 2016.
· Organized community clean-up of Wesley Gaines Park. A total of 11 people, most in their 80s, participated. Trees were planted. 
· Coordinated Tippon’s Pond Clean up. The response from the community was great with the number of participants totaling over 40.
· Staffed booth at Harvest Festival and displayed assorted material/pamphlets.
· Applied for and became a member of ANJEC.
· Attended the Pennsauken Car Show and distributed Bike Share flyers and “Grow-A-Bean” packets.
· Attended the hazardous waste events for the months of May and October and the local mosquito spraying event.
· Established Mail Chimp account (at no cost) for sending out notices. 
· Maintained involvement in the Pennsauken Trail Project that was awarded $755,000 in grant money.
· Member attended the Annual Environmental Congress in Branchburg. Theme: Fixing Our Water Woes: New Jersey’s Bucket List, relaying that 2 of the 8 Environmental Achievement Awards were in Camden County: Waterford Twp. & Camden City. 
· Member attended the March 7th workshop in Haddon Township: Fundamentals for Effective Environmental Commissions.
· Member has been keeping the commission up-to-date on the Gateway Park project, relaying public meeting (both formal & informal) dates and attendants’ feedback.  
· PEC marketing/communication efforts have continued to increase support on social media.
· Members will attend a public meeting in February, 2016 with DRPA in Camden. Meeting will include site remediation team.
